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30th June 2023 

The Barn Croft Newsletter 
Courage, Love, Excellence 

 Key Diary 

Dates 

 

 

 
 
10th July 
Sports Day 
All invited 

 
13th July  
Backup Sports Day 

  
14th July  
Y4 Trip to 
Walthamstow Marshes 

 
18th July 
Yr 5 & Yr 6 Show 
9:15am start - Parents 
Invited 

 
18th July 
Yr 6 BBQ 
3:30 – 4:30pm 

 
21st July 
Last day of Term 
2:00pm finish 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

What a week it's been! 

I've been really impressed with the children's hard work in lessons this week. I've seen them really 

engaged and focused, and they're clearly enjoying learning. 

I was particularly impressed by the work of the school council. They've been busy planning some 

class fundraising events to raise money. I'm really excited to see what they come up with. 

We're also continuing to work hard on our action plan for the development and improvement of 

the school post Ofsted. We've made some great progress so far, and I'm confident that we'll 

continue to make a positive difference to the lives of our children. 

Don't forget to check the calendar! 

The calendar on the right hand side of the newsletter includes all of the important dates for the 

coming weeks. Please make sure to check it so that you don't miss anything important. 

 

I'd like to thank you all for your continued support of the school, it is lovely to see everyone at the 

gates in the morning and afternoon. It has been noted that so many children are really sensibly 

pushing their bikes and scooters through the school, well done. Please continue to remind your 

children of these safety rules, it's really appreciated. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Miss Kelly 

Acting Headteacher 

 

Hot Choc 

Reception- Katrin 

Year 1- Annie 

Year 2- Morris 

Year 3 – Dorothy 

Year 4 – Dot 

Year 5 – Eliza 

Year 6 - Karima 

 

 

Certificates this week have been awarded for Reading Week 
Reception - Fred & Logan      

     Year 1 – Belis & Hadi 

     Year 2 – Adea & Alice 

     Year 3 – Indiya & Martha    

     Year 4 – Mirhat & Nateisha 

         Year 5 – Arti & Lily   

Year 6 – Leon & Trey  

 

    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


